
1

Koon, Nancy

From: William Mahan <nhoctr432@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 8:58 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Re: APPROVE Permit Number AR0053210| AFIN:60-05101

My name is __________ and my address is ______________________________. 
 
I respectfully request that ADEQ approve permit AR0053210 regarding the Paradise Valley Subdivision.  
 
Private property rights are important to me as a resident of this community, state and country and the right of 
ownership should allow a landowner to do as they see fit with their own property.  
 
Because all of the conditions handed to the developer have been met by all other governing authorities in this matter, 
the development should be able to move forward and homes constructed that are necessary to the market, particularly 
as it relates to moderate-income families at a time when nearly no inventory is readily available to them.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


